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Congressmen Goodlatte, Griffith And Garrett Ask For 
Alternatives To Line 25 Closure 
  
On Friday Congressmen Bob Goodlatte, Morgan Griffith, and Tom Garrett wrote to 
the Chairman of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, Neil Chatterjee, 
requesting that the agency work on regulatory options and infrastructure 
upgrades that might be an alternative to the planned closure of Line 25. This is a 
positive development, but this is but one chapter in an uphill effort.  We will be on 
Capitol Hill later today meeting with staff of Senators Warner and Kaine to brief 
them on the issue and to ask for their help. Click here for a copy of the letter. 
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